FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
As part of the FOI Act I'd like a response to the following, please: 

1) on how many occasions have councillors reported abuse from public in a) 2017-18 b) 2018-19 c) 2019-20 d) 2020-21 e) 2021-22
This information not held. Due to the nature of political roles, councillors do from time to time experience abuse, particularly via social media channels. They are not required to report this to us but we do encourage councillors to report any incidences to the Police particularly where they feel they feel threatened or intimidated, and we regularly provide training to councillors on health and safety and managing risk, to support them in keeping safe in their day to day constituency work.

Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
2) on how many occasions have council officers reported abuse from public in a) 2017-18 b) 2018-19 c) 2019-20 d) 2020-21 e) 2021-22
	Years
	Quarters
	Number of incidents

	2017
	Qtr2
	8

	
	Qtr3
	8

	
	Qtr4
	8

	2018
	Qtr1
	3

	
	Qtr2
	4

	
	Qtr3
	8

	
	Qtr4
	4

	2019
	Qtr1
	8

	
	Qtr2
	6

	
	Qtr3
	10

	
	Qtr4
	5

	2020
	Qtr1
	9

	
	Qtr2
	7

	
	Qtr3
	6

	
	Qtr4
	6

	2021
	Qtr1
	6

	
	Qtr2
	3

	
	Qtr3
	4

	
	Qtr4
	2

	2022
	Qtr1
	3

	
	Qtr2
	8

	
	Qtr3
	3


Please provide a response by 19 September, as required by the legal obligation to respond within 20 working days, set out by the FOI Act. 


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
